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Submission: Strathfield Council's submission addresses possible boundary change proposed by Parramatta Council affecting 
Strathfield Council land.  
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PARRAMATTA COUNCIL FIT FOR THE FUTURE SUBMISSION 

COMMENTS REGARDING THE PROPOSAL TO ALTER STRATHFIELD COUNCIL 
BOUNDARIES 

31 July 2015 

Parramatta Council has proposed a plan to develop a global city council in the west or 
second CBD, which merges a number of councils and alters the boundaries of other 
councils. It appears that this proposal may include a section of Strathfield Council as Council 
has land ‘located west of Homebush Bay Drive’.   

However, the proposal lacks any clarity in the documentation such as a map.  Therefore, it is 
difficult to provide detailed comments on the proposal when the extent of the boundary 
change is unclear.  

Council does not support proposals for boundary changes and transfer of land located in the 
Strathfield Council area.  Council has consulted widely with its community in the Fit for the 
Future process and the community is highly supportive of Strathfield Council within its 
existing council boundaries.    

 

 


